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No one is going to choose not to vacation in the natural beauty of the state of Oregon 

because the transient lodging tax is 2.5% instead of 1.5%. 

I am a retired biologist who cares deeply for the flora and fauna of Oregon. Please 

support HB2977 so there will be funds available for ODFW to protect Oregon’s 

beautiful habitats on which wildlife depends for survival and humans recreate.  

Thank you for your consideration. 


